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I've been going to P.I.R for years and even raced there myself and not once have I 

ever had any side effects of leaded fuel. Politicians keep messing with racetracks 

because they have nothing better to do with their time and would rather see people 

miserable. If anything were to happen to this track, there will be more street racing on 

the streets of Portland. 


